
14th September 2016 
Attendees 
BCN: 

- Amelia Chong 
- Mia Rosenblatt 
- Delyth Morgan 

Care: 
- Danni  

Patient reps: 
- Mary Huckle 
- Clover Lewis 

MPs/Peers: 
- Sharon Hodgson (plus Sam and Daniel from her office) 
- Jo Churchill 
- Craig Tracey 
- Baroness Massey 

 
Notes 

- Sharon suggested that Baroness Massey be elected as a Vice Chair of the group, Jo seconded 
this.  

- AC ran through the proposal plan for the APPGBC inquiry 
- Everyone agreed with the proposed plan and scope of the inquiry 
- Sharon and her office thought that the outcomes would be very interesting and said that 

they would be happy to help with sending invites as and when needed 
- Baroness Massey mentioned that there were Peers that she could suggest to be 

invited/involved in the inquiry 
- The idea of asking MPs to help with local authority engagement was discussed and decided 

this could be a useful way to engage stakeholder with the inquiry  
- Delyth spoke about Cancer Alliances – will be interesting to engage with them and keeping 

an eye on STP plans and how these develop  
- Mary and Clover (two patient representatives) concluded the meeting by talking about their 

experiences of breast and why it’s still vital for Parliamentarians to keep this as a priority.  
 


